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Graves County 4-H Newsletter

Notes from the 4-H Agent

Hello, friends! I hope everyone has stayed safe and dry during this crazy
weather.  Spring is here and summer is inching closer, so check out all the
great stuff we have going on in 4-H

This newsletter will include: 
Monthly Calendar 
Camp 
County Communications info
Fair info 



M O N T H L Y  C A L E N D A R



4 - H    C  A  M  P  

Spots are extremely limited so sign your kid up for
4-H today!

For questions, email allisoncroslin@uky.edu

*Forms must be brought to the office, emailed forms
will not be accepted.



C  O  U  N  T  Y    C  O  M  M  U  N  I  C  A  T  I  O  N  S

Do you like to speak in front of a group? Would you like to learn the skills
and gain confidence to be an outstanding public speaker? Then you

should participate in the Graves County 4-H Communications Contest.
For contest rules, information and categories, please email Miss Allison!

(allisoncroslin@uky.edu)



F A I R

Keep an eye out for when the fair book comes out, and mark your
calendars to submit all of your projects!
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